THE AVENUES MEDICAL CENTRE

NEWSLETTER

March 2021





NHS Hull CCG

8 March at 13:01 ·

COVID 19: Convalescent Plasma

We urgently need men who have had hospital care for #COVID to come forward and sign up to become plasma donors. Your plasma is more likely to have high antibodies which might help save lives. Search donate plasma or visit www.nhsbt.nhs.uk

New Practice Nurse

The Practice has taken on a new Practice Nurse. We are very happy to welcome Stacey as a much valued member of the clinical team.

We are sure she will become familiar to lots of our patients in the future whilst providing high standards of care

PRESCRIPTION ORDERING

We are conscious that our phone lines are extremely busy and you may experience a longer wait time to order your repeat prescription. In order to avoid this wait you can order your repeat prescription in many other ways as listed below:

- (1) You can email the surgery on hullccg.prescriptions-B81035@nhs.net
- (2) You can drop off your prescription in person through the letterbox at the front door
- (3) You can order via SystmOne Patient Online if you are registered for this service. See our website for further details on how to register.
- (4) You can use the NHS App. Simply download from the App Store or and follow the instructions given or click the link below:

https://www.nhs.uk/apps-library/nhs-app

We hope this helps to save you time in the future.

Covid-19 vaccinations Done

We are very pleased and proud to announce that to date, our PCT has successfully vaccinated 1827 of our registered patients,. This is 26% of our practice population and this figure continues to rise.

Please be patient and do not contact the surgery. The vaccine roll-out will take months, no-one will be excluded and when it's your turn someone will be in touch with you to book an appointment



If we have previously informed you that you are eligible for the flu vaccination and you have not already had the vaccine please contact the surgery to book an appointment. If you do not wish to have the vaccine, please let us know in order to avoid further reminders